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Resignation

From Julia McIver 
Date Wed 3/12/2025 12:47 PM
To Lori Parlin <lori.parlin@edcgov.us>
Cc Shelley Wiley <Shelley.Wiley@edcgov.us>

March 12, 2025

Dear Supervisor Parlin,

This is to let you know that, regretfully, I have to resign from the El Dorado County Parks Commission, 
effective immediately.  My family obligations have grown and time available has not, and they must 
take priority. I’ve enjoyed much about my tenure on the Commission, and hope I’ve contributed to its 
success in the many improvements it’s implementing. I’ll follow future news about its doings with great 
interest! 

I’ve enjoyed working with you, too, it’s been a privilege. Please don’t hesitate to call if I can be of 
assistance to you. 

Sincerely,

Julia McIver
Lotus
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